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10th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As part of our Personal, Social, Health and Citizenship Education, Year 2 will be 
participating in ‘Relationships and Health Education’. The focus of this work relates to: 
friends, families and relationships; how humans change and grow; how to deal with change 
and how our bodies grow and change. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that this work will begin over the next few days. 
You may find that your child starts asking questions about the topic at home. Or you might 
want to take the opportunity to talk to your children about issues such as those above. 
 
If you have any queries about the content of the programme or resources used, please do 
not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 2 team. 
Mrs Charlesworth and Mr Holland 
 


